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For more 
photos from 
this special 
day, visit our 
Facebook 
Page
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God Bless Our First Communicants and Confirmandi
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We’ll have food trucks to purchase dinner, as well as music,
games, and activities for every age. All are welcome—
St. Raphael Nursery School graduates, parents, teachers, 
staff, and friends! Visit our anniversary webpage on the 
preschool website at www.srnsmd.org to let us know 
if you’ll be there. Tell your friends about the #SRNS50th!

Isn’t it nifty?
Raffi is {{50!}}

We’ll see YOU at the party this Saturday!
              We’re marking our golden 
              anniversary, and the
            biggest part of our 50th
        celebration is YOU. We’ve been
      collecting photos and
    memorabilia about
   St. Raphael Nursery
   School, and now it’s
time to walk down Memory Lane
together. On Saturday, June 1, 
we’ll meet at 5 p.m. Mass, followed 
by festivities in the Trumpet Room 
and outside (weather permitting).  


